10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Private Secretary 25 April 1989
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BROADCASTING MEETINGS

In the light of yesterday's MISC 128 discussion, the Prime
Minister has considered further the possibility of an informal
meeting at No 10 on guality in broadcasting, to which representatives
of smaller regional ITV companies and others might be invited (your
letter of 14 April to Andrew Turnbull suggested some possible names).
The Prime Minister has concluded that it would not be appropriate

to pursue this possibility further.

The next meeting of MISC 128 itself is currently scheduled
for 11 May. The Prime Minister understands that the Home Secretary
would like George Russell to make an opening presentation at that
meeting; she would be content for Mr Russell to come to the first

part of the meeting for that purpose.

I am copying this letter to the Private Secretaries to members
pf MISC 128 and to Sir Robin Butler.
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PAUL GRAY

Migs Catherine Bannister
Home Dffice




